89



Malcolm Women's Institute 40 th

Anniversary 1954-1994

ELMWOOD COMMUNITY CENTRE
APRIL 22, 1994





Malcolm Women's Institute celebrates 40th anniversary

On Friday evening, April 22 at 7:30 p.m., the Malcolm Women's Institute celebrated their 40th anniversary with all members, former members, guests and their husbands and friends invited to the Elmwood Community Centre for an evening of celebration.

A social time was followed with the Chesley High School Band entertaining with several numbers.

Greetings were expressed by our President Barb Klages and greetings were also expressed by several District representatives and local

branches into the area were invited. A memoriam was held for four of our members who had passed away in the last couple of years, namely, Ruby Crowe, Bette Woelfle, Dorothy Ahrens and Lillian McCallum.

Tweedsmuir history books were on display and viewed with interest.

A buffet table was tastefully decorated with an anniversary cake and refreshments were served. Lucky draws were held throughout the evening with flowers and plants as

There were about 85 people in attendance, making the Malcolm Women's Institute anniversary very special by coming out to remember 40 years of service to the community.